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Thursday 2nd October 2025

Dear Parents / Carers, 

In light of the incident in the local area today, we have made the decision not to take our pupils over to church tomorrow (Friday 3rd October) for our St. Philip’s Day Mass. Instead, we will keep pupils on site throughout the day and undertake a reflection about the life of St. Philip in the school hall. This will be led by Class 11 who have worked hard to prepare for tomorrow’s celebration.

Unfortunately, we will not have space within the hall to accommodate parents or carers for this reflection. I hope that, in light of today’s incident, you share in our decision to re-arrange the event with such short notice.

Thank you to all families who donated goods for Loaves & Fishes; we have received an abundance of items this year.


Kind Regards,

Mr Cooper 
Assistant Headteacher
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